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WELCOME HOME @ www.hildalecity.com

Community Investment Board

c/o Candace Powers

140 East 300 South — First floor

Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 September 23, 2024

Subject: Emergency Application for CIB Funding Intent to Apply.
Dear Candace,
Hildale City is requesting an emergency application for CIB funding for critical public

infrastructure. This application is for presentation to the CIB board on the October 37 2024,
Board meeting.

Project Name: Maxwell Canyon Public Utility and Access Improvements.
Requested Fund Total: $4,775,000

(Grant is requested, but open to discussion loan/grant
combination)

Jones and DeMille Engineering, our contracted engineer and the City’s authorized
representative for this project, will prepare the application packet, including all necessary
addenda, by October 1%, 2024.

Please consider this letter as Hildale City’s Intent to Apply.

Representatives from Jones and DeMille will reach out to submit the formal application in the
coming days.

Thank you for your consideration.

Eric Duthie
Hildale City Manager
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